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Dear Parents, 

Following announcements from the Premier over the weekend about further 
restrictions, the goal posts have changed again for schools as the situation becomes 
more and more serious each day. 

As of NOW, the department has provided stronger advice for parents and carers about 
keeping their child at home wherever possible, asking schools to forward the following 
message to all parents: 

“Parents MUST keep children - of all ages, across primary and secondary schooling 
and early childcare - home if they can. Students will be supported to learn from home. 
Schools and early childhood education and care services, including Out Of School 
Hours Care services are open for any child that needs it. Thank you for your support.” 

Further to this, all school Principals have been directed to ensure that only the 
minimum number of staff are on site at any time to ensure that the school can function. 
This is to ensure our staff and their families remain safe.   

It has been recommended that this should be in the range of 2 – 5 staff members 
each day. It has been stressed that the maximum number of staff (including teaching, 
administration and support staff) on site should be 5.  

If you are working from home, it is expected that your child will learn from home using 
the online learning program. If you intend on sending your child this week on any day, 
please email your class teacher or phone the office. 

Once again, we sincerely thank you for support and for your flexibility and resilience 
at this very trying time. 

Thank you 

Toni Skinner 

Principal  
 


